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STATEMENT FROM BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
CHAIR JOSIE GONZALES ON DERRY CHARGES 

 
Today’s news concerning Neil Derry is disturbing. However, as always, my focus will be 

upon faithfully executing the duties of my office without distraction. 
 
I will not allow the actions of any one individual to define this County. I won’t allow 

them to reflect upon or discourage the decent people who work here. I won’t allow them to 
disrupt or create doubts about the vital, first-rate services that we provide for the public. 

 
The Board of Supervisors has no information about Mr. Derry’s legal situation beyond 

what has been filed with the court. The Board will discuss what little information it has with 
County Counsel in closed session at the earliest convenience to determine how Mr. Derry’s 
situation might affect the County, if at all.  

 
The County will of course fully cooperate with the Attorney General’s Office and provide 

any assistance that’s requested without hesitation. 
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